COLONIAL NETWORK

STATION WAAB
21 BROOKLINE AVENUE
BOSTON - MASSACHUSETTS

April 11, 1938 -

Dear Mr. Kyriakides,

Many, many thanks for the splendid broadcast of Saturday morning.

It was grand, and so interesting, - and we have already had many pleased comments from our listeners, who also wish you good luck during the race on the 19th of April.

Bye the way, - have you a photo of yourself, - perhaps one in action, - perhaps one taken during your training here, by the newspapers, or something? At anyrate, if you can find an extra photo, - will you autograph it, and let me have it for my interview collection? I'd treasure it highly!

Thanks again for your splendid co-operation on the air, -we all thoroughly enjoyed having you here.

And good luck.

Sincerely yours,

RUTH MOSS. WAAB-WNAC.